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York Young Revolution 

 
              
Dear LadyRevs Sponsor: 
 
My name is Anne Rivers. I am the Director of Softball of LadyRevs, the softball arm of the Young Revolution, 
sponsored in part by the team. I am reaching out to ask you to join the Revolution in sponsoring our team for its 
2024-2025 season which started on September 1, 2024.  
 
The Young Revolution and LadyRevs have 
been training baseball and softball players for 
years, preparing them for the challenges of 
NCAA college competition. This training 
includes preparation for success on and off 
the field. The LadyRevs is a volunteer operated 
nonprofit. The team practices and competes 
all year. Continued support from families and 
businesses is critical to play ball and keep fees 
and expenses for each athlete low. In our 
2024-2025 season, we plan to compete in 10 
tournaments in our region which will cost us 
$15,800. We would appreciate your support 
this year. The Young Revolution is a non-profit 
so all donations are tax deductible.  
 
We would appreciate your support. I would 
like to ask your organization to join us as a 
sponsor. We appreciate your support at any 
level and assure you that the team 
appreciates your tax-deductible 
contribution.  
 
Please let me know when you have some time 
to discuss. I would love to tell you more about 
the LadyRevs and the Young Revolution. You 
can call me at 570.665.0955 or 
annemrivers@gmail.com or 
yorkladyrevs@gmail.com.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me directly if 
you have any questions. 

 
The Young Revolution and The LadyRevs have been helping create successful youth athletes for decades, building 
athletes that learn to perform as young adults and achieve their collegiate dreams. 
 
We appreciate your support - GO REVS!!! 
 

 
 Anne Rivers 
LadyRevs Director of Softball Operations, Young Revolution 
570-665-0955 
yorkladyrevs@gmail.com 
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Thank you for your generous donation of $       made on    (date) to York Young Revolution. Your donation is tax 
deductible as a charitable contribution towards a non‐profit organization, as allowed by law. EIN #26‐1410096. Please 
retain this receipt for your records. 
  
Donations over $500, please email a high resolution .jpeg of your company logo to YorkLadyRevs@gmail.com so that we 
can include it on our website. 
 
The completed sponsor information form and a check made payable to York Young Revolution should be mailed to: 
 
York LadyRevs  
c/o Basc Partners 
PO Box 8185 
Lancaster, PA 17604 
 
Any questions or concerns, contact us at YorkLadyRevs@gmail.com. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
The LadyRevs  
Anne Rivers, Director of Softball Operations 
York Young Revolution Board of Directors 
www.YorkYoungRevolution.com 


